
Dear Parents/Guardians,  
 
It was so nice to see parents and students for pick-up of materials last week.  If you were unable 
to make it, or your child did not come with you, we will have another chance to say goodbye! 
The staff is working on a plan to be able to say goodbye to all students and end the school year. 
More information to come!  
 
Click below to visit the help site: 

● Family AES Help Site   
 
Click below for COVID-19 updates from Amesbury Public Schools (this link can also be found 
on the Amesbury Public School Website-click on the tab at the top labeled COVID-19 Updates): 

● COVID-19 Updates APS  
  
 ​AES News, Reminders, Requests: 

● If you were unable to pick up your child’s materials last week I will be at the school on 
Tuesday, June 2 between 11:00 and 12:00. Please pull up to the front of the school and 
have your child’s name visible in the window. 

● If you would like to participate in the Thank you video for staff send videos or pictures to 
aesinfo@amesburyma.org 

● Thank you to all families who participated in the AES Book Fair!  If you are still interested 
in participating, the bookfair is still open.  Click the link below to order: 

○ AES BookFair   
● If your child is accessing the program Kami in order to open and edit PDFs and you are 

looking for further guidance visit our help site for support (click on the link above for the 
Family AES Help Site)  

● Click below for information from our nurse: 
○ Covid For Families Resource  
○ Anxiety Help/Guidance  
○ Tucker Turtle 

AES Important Dates: 
● June1-5 Spirit Week Activities will be sent out Sunday 
● June 8 Last day to submit photos to ​aesinfo@amesburyma.org​ for our Virtual 

Celebration of Learning  
● June 15 Week of 

○ Virtual Celebration of Learning  
● June 18 in the morning and June 19 in the afternoon ​Fourth Grade Celebration  

○ Students do not have to attend both  
○ More information to come  

● June 24 Last Day of School  
 

https://sites.google.com/amesburyma.org/aes-technology-help/home
https://schools.amesburyma.gov/domain/2544
mailto:aesinfo@amesburyma.org
https://www.scholastic.com/bf/amesburyelementaryschool1
https://www.nctsn.org/sites/default/files/resources/fact-sheet/outbreak_factsheet_1.pdf
https://27c2s3mdcxk2qzutg1z8oa91-wpengine.netdna-ssl.com/wp-content/uploads/WTI-tipsheet.pdf
https://challengingbehavior.cbcs.usf.edu/docs/TuckerTurtle_Story_Home.pdf
mailto:aesinfo@amesburyma.org


Have a wonderful weekend!  If you have questions, comments or concerns do not hesitate to 
contact me at ​shannon.nolan@amesburyma.org​. 
 
Sincerely,  
Shannon Nolan  
Shannon Nolan,  
Principal, Amesbury Elementary School 

mailto:shannon.nolan@amesburyma.org

